

June 17, 2015

Mayor Gale Katchur and Council 10005-102 Street Fort Saskatchewan, Alberta T8L 2C5

cc Kelly Kloss cc Richard Gagnon

Dear Mayor Katchur and Council,

The Chamber of Commerce has always played an active and vital role in the growth and prosperity of Fort Saskatchewan. With 400 members and growing, we are considering multiple options for the long term needs of our staff and membership.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Fort Saskatchewan Chamber of Commerce, we would like to express our interest in exploring the possibility of housing our facilities in the potential expansion areas of the proposed Legacy Park project.

We are aware that on June 23, 2015 Mr. Gagnon will be presenting to council with updated potential site development plans to meet the needs of his department.

We look forward to a continued dialogue on the feasibility of this option for the Chamber of Commerce.

Sincerely

Dione Chambers Executive Director

Jim Martin President